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26th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to update you regarding the proposal to change the length of the school day outlined in my letter on 5th 
May 2023.  
 
Following the parental consultation which closed on Friday 19th May the decision has been reached that the 10 
minute extension will be placed at the end of the day. This means from September school will finish at 3.00pm for 
students. I would like to thank all of you that took the time to respond to the consultation. 
 
This change to the day will be communicated to the school bus company, our main feeder primary schools and the 
local authority so that any disruptions caused through the adoption of this change are minimised.  
 
I appreciate that these changes may affect you in terms of childcare and working arrangements, however we feel the 
benefits will enhance your child's experience here at Denton Community College. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr Greg Rule 
Headteacher 

http://www.dentoncommunity/

